
Dear Students, 

Do you have a collection that you would like to share with the rest of the school? 

If so, this may be for you! 

In the glass case near the library, there is space to show off your collection. Please 

have your parents fill out the permission slip below.   

 All collections will only be handled by the student and the Library 

Staff. 

 They will be in a locked glass case. 

 Please send the collection in on the Friday before your assigned week 

and they will come home on the next Friday. 

 

Any questions? Please email or call!  

jmcdonald@geneva304.org  630-444-8670 

Thanks!  

Mrs. McDonald 

 

Student Name: 

_____________________________________Class:__________ 

Collection: 

 

 

Parent Signature: 

 

 

Thank you for participating. Your week will be assigned to you. Please do not send 

the collection in until you receive your assignment. 

mailto:jmcdonald@geneva304.org

